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Long-term traffic solution for Coolalinga 

Project update 

 
Northern Territory Government has finalised the design for long-term traffic management at 
Coolalinga. 

The design includes changes to the Stuart Highway at Coolalinga and was informed by several 
rounds of community consultation, as well as technical investigations. 

This is a long term solution, which addresses road safety, improves accessibility and allows for 
future growth in the area. 

Key features: 

• Two new signalised intersections on the Stuart Highway providing direct access to and 
from the shopping precincts and future developments. 

• Extension of service roads on both sides of the Stuart Highway. 

• Extension of existing road behind Coolalinga Central to the new signalised intersection. 

• Extension of Henning Road through to Virginia Road. 

• New road link between the Stuart Highway and Henning Road. 

• Reduced posted speed limit to 60 km/h on the Stuart Highway through this precinct. 

 
For more information and to view the final design, visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects or contact the 
project team on phone 8924 7118 or email transport.planning@nt.gov.au.   
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